Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA
Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

Dear Parents/Carers.

11th June 2024

Year 6 Leavers' Service at Manchester Cathedral

The Diocese of Manchester have organised a Year 6 Leavers' Service at Manchester Cathedral on Tuesday, 18th June 2024. We are taking our Year 6 children to this very special service.

We will need to leave at 8:45am, so can children please be in school for 8:30 prompt to allow for morning registers to be taken. We will be back in time to have a late lunch at school.

Children are to wear school uniform for this service please.

The service is just for the children, as pupils from other church schools will also be present; unfortunately, there is no room for parents to attend.

School are funding the cost of the coach, however, we do need your permission for your child to go.

Please complete permission via the School Gateway App (Under Payments/Year 6 Leavers Service 2024), or by email using the wording on the bottom of this letter - can permissions please be in **before Friday**, **14**th **June 2024**.

When providing permission via the App, you will need to add to your basket and 'pay' as normal, although no money will be taken.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Saxby and Mr Catterall

I give permission for my child to attend the Leavers' Service at Manchester Cathedral on **Tuesday**, **18**th **June 2024** and to travel there and back by coach accompanied by school staff.